
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two Day Industrial visit to Air Force Station, Tughlakabad, New Delhi 

The VII semester students of the Department of Electronics and Communication along with 4 

faculty members visited the Air Force Station, Tughlakabad, in New Delhi. There were two 

batches of students – first batch comprised of 48 students who visited on 26th August 2014 

and the second batch of 57 students visited the station on 27th August 2014. Two faculties 

escorted the students during each visit. It is a premier Base Repair Depot (BRD) under 

Maintenance Command (IAF).  
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